Fylde

Councill

To: Licensing
From: R. Thow
Your Ref: Our Ref: ENQ/21/0028 Date: 19 February 2021

PROPOSED VARIATION OF CARAVAN SITE LICENCE

LOCATION - PIPERS HEIGHT AND CLIFTON FIELDS CARAVAN PARK, PEEL
ROAD, WESTBY WITH PLUMPTONS, BLACKPOOL, FY4 5JT

Thank you for your consultation on an application to vary the caravan site licence at the
above sites to allow year round occupation.

From the information submitted with the application and the planning history I can advise
that there are no objections to year occupation of the caravans for holiday purposes.

Ruth Thow.



